
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – December 2018

Hi BDTHC members,

We would like to wish every one of our 
members a Very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year!

Our Christmas party was held on December 
10th at our usual meeting place.  A great 
time was had by all who attended.  We 
started the meeting and then had the food 
and drinks so that nothing got cold. 

After partying for a while we had our meeting and discussed many 
things for the upcoming year.  

First club dues are due and payable to Ron Denman at the 
meetings or sent in by mail to the clubs PO Box.  Last call for 
the dues to be paid will be March 11, 2019.  After that date you 
will be dropped from the club rolls.  

Next was the spring picnic and hunt for club members only which 
will be held on April 28, 2019.

We then discussed what we should charge for the two day open 
hunt we hold in August.  It was decided that the fee would be 
$125.00 a day and if they hunted both days it would be $225.00 a 
discount of $25.00.  The Kids hunt would be $25.00 per day.  We 
are working on the hunt flier and hope to have it done soon. 

Just a reminder that the meeting time is now 6:30 pm all year 
round at the Forty Fort Municipal Building in the basement.  
With the next meeting being held on January 14, 2019.  Also a 
reminder that if the schools are closed up there or left out 
early on meeting night " THERE WON'T BE A MEETING".

Finds of the month:   

MISC.-----gold tooth filling----Bob Brown

"The Penn Pointer"



Drawing for the year end finds of the month were:   

Coin:  Rafael Rayes
                                                                               
Misc.:  Bob Brown
                                                                                  
Jewelry:  Bob Brown

Club membership drawing was:  Ron Denman

New finds of the month will start at the January meeting.  So if 
you are able to get out and hunt bring in your finds!

That is all for now.

Happy Detecting
  
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


